
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Saturday,	20	May	2017		
9:12:14	AM	
	
Please	increase	the	feed-in	tariff	for	solar	systems	in	line	with	the	wholesale	
price	of	electricity.	
Producing	solar	power	is	beneficial	for	the	environment	and	should	be	paid	for	
by	the	electricity	companies	fairly.	
	
Margaret	VanKleef		
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